
Eustis Heights Elementary School PTO Meeting Minutes: August 6, 2012
Meeting opened up at 6:41pm
Presented President, VP, Treasurer, and Secretary
Minutes were read of the last minutes by the Secretary.  A motion was made to accept the 
minutes by L. Bryant and A. Kitch second it.  
Each officer was presented with a binder from the PTO President that includes our roles, budget 
plan, By Laws and so forth
Treasurer reported as $7,491.06
President delegated the following:
Secretary please have the minutes submitted by email before the next meeting
Treasurer please look into setting an online access account.  Perhaps look into another bank
Vice President please seek some help to lessen your load
PTO is looking to find ways to spread school spirit and parent involvement in the PTO and 
school.  It was raised that we have PTO T-Shirts.  Perhaps a slogan that says PTO in front with 
the little tiger and on the back “We support our Children”
We have to make a new contact list for the school year
The PTO president went over events that happen during the school year that she would like to 
address to Mr. Kroulik about to prepare for them so situations are not done at the last minute.  
Important dates to know FCAT is April 15th to the 19th 2013
Revising of the budget:  
Teacher Appreciation Week/Day and Report Card Nights  
Have a Welcome “morning snack” for the Kindergarten and Pre-K Parents on Aug. 20th between 
8am-9am. (Boohoo /YayHoo Breakfast)
Towards the end of the meeting the PTO President presented a character building show she 
believes will be beneficial to the children at Eustis Height Elementary.  She will present it at the 
next meeting.  
Meeting adjourned at 8pm
Next Meeting Sept. 20th at 6:30pm


